






Section 30-4-70 of the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. The motion was seconded 
and approved. 

Motion: Ms. Nalty made a motion to come out of Executive Session. The motion was seconded 
and approved. 

Motion: In open session, Ms. Nalty made a motion to not approve the letter of caution presented 
to the Board and proceed with a formal hearing. The motion was seconded and approved. 

2004 -10 Mr. Spoon presented a letter of caution to the Board. 

Motion: Dr. Smith made a motion to go into Executive Session to receive legal advice under 
Section 30-4-70 of the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act. The motion was seconded 
and approved 

Motion: Ms. Nalty made a motion to come out of Executive Session. The motion was seconded 
and approved. 

Motion: In open session, Ms. Nalty made a motibnr to not approve the Mer of caution presented 
and to proceed with a formal hearing. The motion was seconded and approved. 

3. Changes in State and Federal .Laws Regarding Licensed Audiologists 

Tarn C a r e  Ms Carroll, a representative from Jhjmtmeat of Health and Envimmentd 
Control made a personal appearance before the Board for clarification of the curmot Practice Act 
for Audiologists regarding eligibility requirements for reimbursements. Ms. Carroll stated the 
Department of H d t h  and Human Services (DHHS) was under the impression the Board's 
cumnt lice- law is in defiant with the eligibility reqhments for qualified Audiologists 
under the cunent Code of Federal Regulation law (CFR). Ms C a m U  i n f o d  the Sosvd during a 
meeting held by the Newborn Hearing Screening Advisory Council, in which there were 
representatives from the (DHHS) present, it was explained that the Center for Medicare and 
Medicaid Services (CMS) cuodw:M an audit, and in doing the audits CMS brought to the 
attention of DHHS that a provision of the South Carolina Licensure Law was not in compliance 
with CFR cummt requirements. DHHS requested the issue be sent to the Attorney General's 
M c e  for an opinion. The Attorney General's Ofice issued an opinion. The Attorney General 
opinion stated the Aatomy's G e d  of f~oe  is giving the Board one (1) year to mend the 
Practice Act for Speech L a q p g e  Pdmlogy and Audiibgy to be in wmplianoe with the CFR or 
cease all federal funding for all Medicaid and Medicare Audiological programs within the state. 
Ms. Carroll indicated she needed the Board to issue a statement stating that there is no issue with 
the current fractice Act and the licensure law wccs misintapnsbxl and the law is in compliance 
with the CFR mquirements. The Board directed Ms. DankIer, Advice Counsel to look into the 
matter by contacting DHHS to see what was needed and to advise the Board at its next meeting. 






